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Date: February 20, 2025                                          Alert No. #38 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Shannon Library Renovation 
 

ITEMS OF INTEREST: 

• Parking closure along Newcomb Road and limited use of Shannon Library loading dock 

from Monday, February 24th through Friday, February 28th. The parking spaces will be 

reserved for the whole duration, however work hours will be 7AM-4PM. Equipment 

staging (shown in orange rectangles in the image below) will take place directly next to 

the manholes (shown as red circles) and a flagger will be on site to assist with any 

adjacent parking or loading dock deliveries. 

 

EXIT & SIDEWALK ACCESSIBILITY 

• ☐ Work blocks existing building exits, and was reviewed with OUBO prior to blockage.            

☐ Work blocks existing sidewalks, and was reviewed with OUBO prior to blockage.                        

☒ No impact to existing building exits and sidewalks. 
 

BACKGROUND: 

• The Shannon Library Renovation re-routed utilities around the addition’s footprint, 

including sanitary manholes. These new manholes located along Newcomb Road and 

Shannon Library’s loading dock will receive an epoxy coating. 

 

ISSUED BY: 

• Kit Meyer, Project Director, o. 434-982-5748, ksm2g@virginia.edu 

• Henry Hull, Project Manager, c. 434-270-1574, hmh5xj@virginia.edu 

• Jordan Campbell, Project Coordinator, c. 434-987-7753, ukg6wt@virginia.edu 

 

PHOTOS/MAPS OF AREAS AFFECTED: 
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END OF ALERT 

 

 

 

 


